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June 3, 2020

NMOCD Director

ATTN: Adrienne Sandoval
1220 South St. Francis Drive
Santa Fe, NM 87505

RE: Grama Ridge Disposal, LLC
Ojo Chiso SWD #2
APT 30-025-44372
Permit: SWD-1713
Extension Request

Director:

My client, Grama Ridge Disposal, LLC, has been trying to get an extension to it’s permit
to drill and complete the above SWD well.

A letter was sent to you with a copy to Mr. Goetz in November 2019 seeking this
extension. A second e-mail was sent to Mr. Goetz in March 2020, when rigs became
available due to oil and gas slump.

Grama Ridge is still seeking this extension to convert. I have included copies of both
letters. .

A response would be appreciated. Thanks for your help.
L)

Eddie Seay Consuiting
Eddie W. Seay

601 W. Illinois

Hobbs, NM 88242
575-392-2236
seay04(@leaco net

cc. Grama Ridge Disposal, LL.C



Rena Sea!
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From: "Rena Seay” <seay0D4@leaco.net>
To: *Phillip Goetze™ <Phillip.Goetze@state.nm.us>
Sent: Monday, March 23, 2020 10:48 AM

Subject: Grama Ridge Disposal, Ojo Chiso #2 Extension Request

March 23, 2020

NMOCD Engineering
ATTN: Philiip Goetze
1220 South St. Francis Drive
Santa Fe, NM 87505

RE: Grama Ridge Disposal, LLC
Ojo Chiso #2
APl 30-025-44372
Pemit: SWD-1713
EXTENSION REQUEST

Mr. Gosetze:

An extension request was sent to Director Sandoval and you in November 2019. We were just

notified that a rig is coming available, but we cannot secure it without this approval.

We do not want to lose this permit, so anything you can do would be appreciated.

Thanks for your help.

Sincerely,

Eddie Seay Consulting, Agent

601 W. illinois
Hobbs, NM 88242

575-3

cc. Grama Ridge

3/23/2020



GRAMA RIDGE DISPOSAL, LLC
| BOX 1105 =
EUNICE, NM 88231

. November 15,2019

NMOCD Director -

ATTN: Adrienne Sandoval
1220 South St. Francis Drive
-Santa Fe, NM 87505

RE: Grama Ridge Disposal, LLC
Ojo Chiso SWD #2
APIL: 30-025-44372
Permit: SWD-1713
E&tsm&o_r&@auﬂ

Director; -

As owner-operator of the above listed well, I am requestmg an extens:on of time to drill
and complete the Ojo Chiso.#2. Qur permit rans out in February 2020 which only leaves
us about two and a half months to convert

We have been trying to secure a dnlhng ng to complete the conversion, only to be
cancelled. Our latest is “we will get a ng in three to four months”. We have been out
some major expenses, permitting, surveying and location work, and do not want to lose
this penmt An extensxon of one year would be appreciated. .

My consultant has revxowed the AOR for this permit and no new wells have been
completed and all the oﬁ‘set operators are the same, .

We hope you wﬁl conmder our noquest Ioolong forward to hearmg from you -

Sincerely -

7

.Qwner-Operator :

' Gramp Ridge Disposal, LLC

" 515.370-3162 . |
fommy@merchantlivestock.com -

cc: Phillip Goetz, Engineering OCD




